Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
ATKINS - Tampa
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Seven announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, April 8, 2014, 5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.
PLACE: Interstate 75 (I-75) northbound Rest Area between State Road (SR) 56 (Exit 275) and County Road (CR) 54 (Exit 279), Pasco County, Florida
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: A Construction Open House for the I-75 (SR 93) widening from north of CR 54 to the Pasco/Hernando county line. Information will presented for the following two projects: 
1) Financial Project Number (FPN): 258736-2-52-01; I-75 (SR 93) from north of CR 54 to north of SR 52. 
2) FPN: 411014-2-52-01; I-75 (SR 93) from north of SR 52 to the Pasco/Hernando county line.
The purpose of this open house is to help the public and interested parties better understand what is being designed, and will be built, for these segments of I-75. You are invited to come by for any portion of the two-hour open house. There will not be a formal presentation. Display materials include project maps, graphics, sketches, and related materials. FDOT representatives will be available to discuss the project one-on-one and answer questions beginning at 5:00 p.m.
This meeting is held in compliance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 and related statutes. Public participation is solicited without regard for race, color, national origin, ages, sex, religion, disability, or family status.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: John McShaffrey, APR, Public Information Officer, Florida Department of Transportation, District Seven, 4902 East 10th Avenue, Tampa, FL 33605-4739, phone (813)242-2462; email john.mcshaffrey@dot.state.fl.us.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 5 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Joyce Jolliff at 1(800)226-7720; (813)242-2459 or email joyce.jolliff@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: John McShaffrey, APR, Public Information Officer, Florida Department of Transportation, District Seven, 4902 East 10th Avenue, Tampa, FL 33605-4739, phone (813)242-2462; email john.mcshaffrey@dot.state.fl.us.
